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15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

June 30, 2016 

 

     

 

Alison Klis 

P.O. Box 4008 

Saint Paul, MN  55104 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 984 Van Buren Avenue 

 

Sent Via E-mail:  Allison@TerraceGroupLLC.com 

 

Ms. Klis: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 28, the Legislative Hearing Officer granted your appeal and gave 

an extension to 10/14/16 to bring the property into compliance.  

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

July 20, 2016, at 5:30 p.m., in Suite 330 City Hall/Courthouse, 15 Kellogg Boulevard West, 

Saint Paul, MN  55102. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

Cc: Leanna Shaff 

 Laura Huseby 
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